
SBS TRANSIT LTD 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
  
  
  

NOTIFICATION OF RELEASE OF FIRST QUARTER RESULTS  
FOR FINANCIAL YEAR 2019 ON 13 MAY 2019 

  
SBS Transit Ltd (the “Company”) will be announcing its financial results for the  
first quarter ended 31 March 2019 after the trading hours of the Singapore  
Exchange Securities Trading Limited on Monday, 13 May 2019. The financial  
results will also be disclosed on the Company’s website at  
www.sbstransit.com.sg.  
  
  
  
By Order of the Board  
  
  
  
Chan Wan Tak, Wendy  
Joint Company Secretary  
  
  
Date: 29 April 2019 

http://www.sbstransit.com.sg/

